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SENATOR THE HON GARETH EVANS QC MINISTER FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
LEADER OF THE GOVERNMENT IN THE SENATE 
PARLIAMENT HOUSE 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

M Cherif Bassiouni 
President 
ISISC 
Professor of Law 
DePaul University 
25 E Jackson Boulevard 
Chicago Illinois 60604 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

Dear Professor Bassiouni 

Thank you for your letter dated 2 June 1994 concerning the XVth International Congress on 
Penal Law to be held in Rio de Janeiro in September. 

I regret that the Department of Foreign AfFairs and Trade will be unable to send a delegation 
to attend this conference. However I have taken the opportunity to pass on your invitation 
to the Attorney-General's Department. 

I wish your conference well and look forward to seeing its recommendations. 

' GARETH EVANS 
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